
 

 

Announcements 

Tuesday, June 3, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 
   

ART STUDENTS, PLEASE PICK UP ARTWORK FROM THE ART SHOW BY THIS FRIDAY, JUNE 6. 

ARTWORK IS IN ROOM 154 AT NORTH AND 324 AT SOUTH.  

 
Please note that the book room will be open starting Wednesday, June 11th for students to return their 
books between exams. You are responsible for returning all books to the book room located at the 
appropriate campus. If you took a class at North Campus, please return the book for that class to North 
Campus. Additionally, if you left a book in the classroom, please retrieve it and bring it to the book room. 
Classroom teachers are not responsible for returning books left during the school year. Failure to turn in 
books will result in a bill. Please do not leave books in your locker as custodians will not be responsible 
for turning them in during locker cleanout. 
 
All lockers must be cleaned out by 1:00 pm on Friday, June 13th.Containers will be in the hallways for 
paper recyclables and trash for you to clean out your lockers. Any items left in lockers after June 16th will 
be discarded or donated. 
 
Lastly, if you are missing a water bottle, lunch bag, or article of clothing, please check the Lost and Found 
table in the South Campus office. Please claim your lost items by June 13th, after which they will be 
donated. 
 
Do you have big ideas, lots of school spirit, or just want to make a difference?  Now's your chance! Join 

Student Senate and help lead events, solve problems, and represent your classmates. Applications are 

open now and available in the Main Office at both campuses. Bring your voice, bring your passion and 

apply by June 6th!   (read through the 5th) 

 

If you did not pick up your yearbook yet, you can pick it up here at SOUTH in the front office or in room 
115 on RED days, or in room 143 at NORTH on BLUE days. 
 

With the school year winding down, many teachers have their Resources created for the remainder of the 

school year on FLEX.  Avoid being automatically placed and sign up for your favorite Resource location, 

before you're scrambling to get plus-added to a different classroom! 

 

With the nicer weather, we want to remind you Arrowhead does NOT allow students to leave classes 

early or leave District property for lunch. Students who are leaving school, or are holding doors open for 

kids returning to school may result in you serving a Saturday detention. To avoid a 7:00AM detention on a 

Saturday, please practice safe behaviors, such as staying in classes until the bell dismisses you.   

 

Also, please remember to walk out of the building during dismissal. Students who are running or 

engaging in unsafe behaviors during dismissal times will have consequences by administration.  

 

Book Club has their last meeting for this school year today at North Campus room 171, from 2:40-3:40. 

 

Warhawk Interact has a full group meeting at North Campus Jr study hall, from 2:45-3:10. 

 

There is a GSA Meeting at North campus room 122 Lab B, from 2:45-3:30 

 

Have a fabulous Tuesday! 


